
 
 

 
 

Tuesday 18th June 2024 
Y3JF- Staff Update 

Dear Parents and Carers of Y3JF 
 
I am writing to inform you of a change in staffing for Y3JF for the final 3 weeks of the term. Mr Frampton 
is currently covering Mrs Kemp’s maternity leave. Mrs Kemp is returning to work 1st July, however as she 
is returning part-time we are fortunate that the class will also have Mr Frampton until the end of term. 
 
The new arrangement from 1st July is: 
Monday & Tuesday- Mrs Kemp 
Wednesday, Thursday, Friday- Mr Frampton 
 
Mr Frampton and Mrs Kemp will be meeting to share the relevant information about the class to ensure 
the final weeks of year 3 continue to be as smooth and consistent as possible for all children. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions please do get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Nicola Sexton- Head Teacher 
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